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Statement by Delegation of Uzbekistan
within the UPR of the Turkmenistan
(Geneva, 6 November 2023)

Thank you Mr. President,

Uzbekistan warmly welcomes the delegation of Turkmenistan and thanks for the presentation of comprehensive National Report.
We note a significant amount of work carried out to implement the recommendations following the results of the third cycle of the UPR, including the adoption of legislative measures.
My delegation makes the following recommendations:
1) To continue constructive cooperation with international human rights mechanisms;
2) To keep on taking effective measures on introducing human rights education courses into the education system at all its levels;
3) To develop and adopt a special law on the rights of persons with disabilities.
We wish the delegation of Turkmenistan every success in its review.
Thank you for your attention.
